
To: Economics, Committee (SEN)

Subject: RE: Senate Economics References Committee - Hansard Transcript, 31 July 2017 - Non-conforming building products
Date: Thursday, 17 August 2017 

Thank you for your email.

During my appearance in the Question and Answer session of my submission, I was asked if there are any “repeat offenders” in
terms of importation/ manufacture of building products containing asbestos. I was unable to provide an answer with 100%
certainty and so took the question on notice.

I can now confirm that the company Yuanda Australia has supplied building products containing asbestos to at least 3 major
construction projects in Australia, including the Pert Children’s Hospital.

Kind Regards,
 
Simon Pisoni
Assistant Branch Secretary
CEPU Electrical Energy and Services Division
S.A. Branch
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